
 

 
Date: 3/3/21 

 

Monroe PD Complaint #: 2515-21 

 
Incident:  Vehicle crashes into unoccupied home   
 
On Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at approximately 7:58 pm, Corporal Bafus of the Monroe Police Department was dispatched to 
the 600 block of Clark Street after reports that a van struck a house.  At the scene, Corporal Bafus observed an unoccupied 
white Ford Econoline van had crashed into the northwest corner of the home. The impact caused significant damage and 
ruptured the main gas line of the unoccupied dwelling. The driver of the vehicle was located on scene and uninjured. Michigan 
Gas Utilities arrived and successfully contained the leak without further incident. Initial findings suggest alcohol may have been 
a factor in the crash. Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to contact Corporal Bafus of the Monroe 
Police Department.          
 
 

From: Lieutenant D. Clanton 

Investigating Officer(s): Corporal Bafus 

Contact Information: (734) 243-7500 x7561   
 

For More Information Contact: PIO / Administrative Captain J.D. Wall 
Business (734) 243-7502 Fax (734) 243-7512 
MPDRecords@monroepolice.org 
 


